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We are pleased to announce the release of our 1993 Scherrer Vineyard Zinfandel.  It is our third 
release from my family's Alexander Valley vineyard, and definitely the most hedonistic, 
generous wine we have yet bottled. 
 
Since August 1994, the last time most people tasted the 1993 Zinfandel, the wine has developed 
nicely.  It has shed some of its "baby fat" (bubble-gummy fruitiness) and gained a very nice 
cedar note to support its beautiful raspberry-cherry perfume.  In the mouth, the wine has become 
a seamless, multi-layered feast.  At our barrel tasting last August, I thought the wine would be 
bottled sometime in December.  When December arrived, the wine was not yet perfectly ready to 
bottle, so I waited until it was ready in mid-February (contrary to what a growing number of 
winemakers seem to be practicing, one cannot substitute extra bottle ageing for a lack of barrel 
ageing).  Until wines begin reading calendars, winemakers should read wines. 
 
Bottling the wine so close to the promised release date could have left me showing off a pretty 
bottle-sick wine, if the wine "chose to close up."  As it turned out, the wine has tasted great ever 
since bottling day (so much for my worries).  Restauranteurs who taste the wine can not believe 
it was recently bottled because it is so expressive right now.  Based on the feedback I have had 
from "the trade," this will probably be our best received effort to date.  I may have to take the 
phone off the hook when reviews of this wine are printed.  For example, last week the Vintners 
Club in San Francisco voted our 1993 Zinfandel first-place by a huge margin in a blind-tasting of 
12 wines.  Beauty contests aside, I too, am excited about this wine, and my respect for this 
vineyard continues to increase. 
 
If you would like some 1993 Zinfandel for yourself or a friend, an order form is included.  As 
quantities are limited, orders will be filled on a first-come-first-served basis.  I still must ship any 
wine purchased by this method because of the complexity of dealing with non-futures pick-ups 
at the Dehlinger Winery (where I make wine during the day).  I will ship less than a case, but 
give a 15% discount on full case orders. 
 
Paring down the mailing list:  In an effort to reduce waste, we will stop sending newsletters to 
people who have been on our mailing list for 2 years or more if we have not heard from you.  If 
you have purchased wine from us in the past, or are new to the list, don't worry.  You're stuck 
with us a while longer.  If you have not purchased wine from us, but still wish to receive our 
letters, please let us know.  We just don't want to bother anyone with unwanted mail.  Besides, I 
find it hard to taste wine after licking a zillion stamps & envelopes. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Fred Scherrer 


